(02/25/2614) Cam Weldon - TIEG Agreament, Apoiio

From: Bob Langlois <blanglois@aec-international.com>

To: “jpennac@loronto.ca” <jpennac@toronto.ca>

cc: “rcondon@loronto.ca™ <rcondon@toronio.cas, * mwilliams@toronto.ca™ <m..
Date: 05/19/2011 12:25 PM

Subject: TIEG Agreement, Apolio

Mr. Josaph Pennachetli

City Manager, City of Toronto
11th Floor, East

100 Queen Straet West
Toronto. Ontario

MSH 2N2

Canada

Sent Via Emall: jpennac@toronto.ca
Dear Joe,

As a follow up to our discussian | am pleased 1o provide the fallowing background in respect of the TIEG
Agreemant for the property and to clarily the nacessary sieps required in order lo complele the
Agreement.

1. The agreement as drafted and forwarded to the property owner denotes an assessed value and
classification that is all IT {Industrial Taxable) and carrying a vaue of 37,024,750 and an ensuing base
lax of $795,476.49. (See Schedule F}

2. We understand from direct discussions with the Owner's property tax counsel that Minutes of
Setilement have baen exchanged between the Owner and MPAC's legal counsel, Canway Davis Gryski,
to amend the 2008 CVA, lowering the value and creating an RT component which reflecls and recognizes
the stale, use and condition of the subject lands for the time period in queslion.

The owner's legal counse! has advised that tha signed Minutes of Settlement are expected upon the
return of the lawyer (away on vacation} on or about June 6th, 2011.

At such time, we would expact that the base year assessment, classificalion and cva taxes for lhe subject
property would be re-set by the Revenue Division of the City of Toronto and the agreement would be
amended to reflect the appropsiate cva level of tax.

As discussed on May 18Bth, it is imporiant for Apollo to ‘get this right’ and ensure that all parties, City.
Owner and Apallo, execute this agreemenl with the appropriale details properly addressed.

More pariicularly, the figures relied upon to calculate the incremental tax must be reflective of the pre-
development state of the subject property which is the intention of lhe program.

Next Step

As we are schedulad 1o meet again on June 1st, 2011 we would appreciale it if the Economic
Development Team and Revenue Services Division could coordinate accessing the lerms of the Minules
of Settlement from MPAC's legal counsel In arder that the base year 1axes could be re-set, the

agreement amended accordingly and thus enable Apollo and the Owner to sign off on the TIEG
Agreement.

Thank you for your kind and courtesy assistance in this matter.

Hegards,



